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Together we learn, together we succeed  

 
Sunday 3rd April 
 
Dear parents and carers, 

 
Please read below a couple of updates for this coming week 
 
Easter Egg Hunt – Monday 4th April 
Please do come and join us for our first community event at school for a long time. After school tomorrow 
FORPS will be putting on an Easter Egg hunt. The children will be hunting for Easter Egg clues around the 
school grounds (field and playground), before receiving their own Easter Egg (one for all participants). There 
will be refreshments available for parents throughout. As stated previously, siblings not currently at Rusper, 
but who are present, will be welcome also. Tickets will be available for purchase on the gate for anyone who 
doesn’t yet have them. 
 
KS1 children can begin their hunt straight after school pick up at 3:25 
KS2 children can start similarly at 3:35 
 
Flute and Recorder Lessons 
On Tuesday 5th April afternoon, Kimberley Boyle from West Sussex Music will leading assemblies for the 
children at school. She will be demonstrating the wonders of the flute and the recorder. This will be a 
promotion for music lessons starting in the summer term for pupils aged Y2 and over. Please watch out for a 
Microsoft Form sent by school to register your child for lessons during the summer term. 
 
Parent Consultation 
RPS governors and leaders are keen to seek the opinions of parents regarding provision at school currently. We 
are on a journey of recovering ‘standard’ school operations following COVID; and also improving our provision, 
our curriculum offer and the way we work. Your voice is very important in this.  
 
Please watch out for a parent questionnaire sent by Microsoft Form this coming week. All feedback will be 
assimilated by governors and considered carefully. School leaders will be accountable for responding positively 
to parental considerations. 
 
 

Please do contact the school if you would like to discuss any of these items further. 
 
 
With kind regards 
 
 
Kind regards, 

                Nick Avey,    Headteacher,    Rusper Primary School 
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